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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

January 4, 2019 

Mr. Jason Lee 
Director - Health, Safety & Environmental 
Ultramar Inc. 
2402 East Anaheim Street 
Wilmington, CA 90744 

Dear Mr. Lee: 
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LOCATION CHANGE FOR BOARD HEARING - TENTATIVE WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS (WDRS) AND NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION 
SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT FOR ULTRAMAR INC., WILMINGTON MARINE TERMINAL, 
BERTH 164, 961 LA PALOMA AVENUE, WILMINGTON, CALIFORNIA (NPDES NO. 
CA0055719) 

In the December 18, 2018, letter, we informed you that the February Board hearing would be 
held at the City of Simi Valley (Council Chambers), 2929 Tape Canyon Road, Simi Valley, at 
9:00 a.m. on February 14, 2019. However, the location of the public hearing at which your item 
will be heard has been changed to the Port of Long Beach Hearing Room, 4801 Airport Plaza 
Drive, Long Beach, California. The date and time of the public hearing remain the same. 

In accordance with administrative procedure, the Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control 
Board at a public hearing to be held on February 14, 2019, at 9:00 a.m., at the Port of Long 
Beach Hearing Room, 4801 Airport Plaza Drive, Long Beach, will consider the tentative 
WDRs and NPDES Permit for the subject Facility. It is expected that the Board will take action at 
the hearing; however, as testimony indicates, the Board, at its discretion, may order further 
investigation. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ching Yin To at (213)576-6696 or at 
Ching-Yin.To@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

?-' m,.--1, 
Cris Morris, P.E. , Chief 
Watershed Regulatory Section (NPDES) 
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Mr. Jason Lee 
Ultramar, Inc. 
Wilmington Marine Terminal , Berth 164 
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MAILING LIST 

Ms. Elizabeth Sablad, Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permits Branch (WTR-5) 
Ms. Robyn Stuber, Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permits Branch (WTR-5) 
Ms. Becky Mitschele, Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permits Branch (WTR-5) 
Mr. Kenneth Wong, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Mr. Bryant Chesney, NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service 
Mr. Jeff Phillips, Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Mr. William Paznokas, California Department of Fish and Wildlife, Region 5 
Ms. Amber Dobson, California Coastal Commission, South Coast Region 
Mr. Tim Smith, Los Angeles County, Department of Public Works 
Mr. Angelo Bellomo, Los Angeles County, Department of Public Health 
Ms. Linda Shadler, Los Angeles County Sanitation Districts 
Mr. Theodore Johnson, Water Replenishment Districts of Southern California 
Ms. Rachel McPherson, Port of Los Angeles 
Ms. Annelisa Moe, Heal the Bay 
Ms. Sylvie Makara, Heal the Bay 
Mr. Bruce Reznik, Los Angeles Waterkeeper 
Mr. Arthur Pugsley, Los Angeles Waterkeeper 
Ms. Joan Matthews, Natural Resources Defense Council 
Ms. Corinne Bell, Natural Resources Defense Council 
Mr. Jason Weiner, Ventura Coastkeeper 
Mr. Mark Phair, Ultramar, Inc. 
Mr. Mark Snyder, Ultramar, Inc. 
Ms. Shannon Hubbard, Ultramar, Inc. 


